



John G. Ellenton 1929 - 1964

THANKS

KINCARDINE

• Serving the Area

- Serving the Community
 - Serving the Public
 - 50 Years

- Value - Service - Dependability



Roy Ellenton 1950 - 1980

Live, learn and laugh was theme at W I rally

By Pat Calhoun
P.R.O. Bruce County
District Women's Institute
Live, Learn and Laugh was
the theme for the Women's
Institute Rally at Tiverton
Community Centre on Thurs.

Institute Rally at Tiverton Community Centre on Thurs. Oct. 28. Pinkerton W.I. held registration at 9 a.m. and Purple Grove served coffee and muffins. The tables were tastefully

which were later sold at the auction by the Oliphant Branch.

The welcome was given by

Park Head to the 132 members present. Secretary Treasurer Doreen

MacAdam read the minutes, new correspondence and financial statement. Roll call was answered by 35 branches, each donating \$1. per member toward the Adelaide Hoodless Homestead.

The Tartan Committee

The Tartan Committee report was given by Marie Hammell.

President Lois Freiburger reported that the Phone Buster presentations had been well attended throughout the coun-

Marion Schlorff, museum representative, gave an excellent report on museum activities. Eighteen of the 35 branches have now taken out memberships to the museum.

Provincial Board Public Provincial Board Public Relations officer, Carol Helfenstein of R.R. #1. Kincardine introduced Gary Levin of Owen Sound. His topic was Walking Into the Computer Age. Gary McGillvary of BMTS

set up the computer and in ty net and Levine took us o

P.A.C. representative, Fran Farrell, gave a report from Provincial Board. After a delicious lunch the

afternoon session began with a sing song lead by Purple Grove.

A bring and buy auction was

A bring and buy auction was held with each branch donating one item. Proceeds of approximately \$300. will go to the Bruce County Museum.
District P.R.O. Pat Calhoun was auctioneer.

As laughter was part of our theme today we really enjoyed the entertainment by Donna Ward and cow friends of the Purple Valley W.I. Humorous readings were given by Pat Porter of the new Lucknow.

Linda Freiburger gave the courtesies for the day and the

The District Directors meeting will be held March 2, 2000 and Grey Bruce Area Convention Oct. 3, 2000 in Chesley.

1997



-

-

-

00000000

HAPPY 65TH BIRTHDAY "Dodie" "794"



Love from All Your Family



MRS. LLOYD HUTTON PRESENTS SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS TREVOR HODGINS, JEFF MacCROSTIE, SUSAN SCHURTER, AND NICOLE BEAITH.

Lloyd Hutton Memorial Scholarship winners who were presented at the 4 - H Feeder Club Banquet in Underwood. The four deserving winners who eich received a \$500 scholarship and a plaque were Nicole Beaith and Trevor Hodgins of Paisley, Susan Schurter and Jeff MacCrostie of Kincardine. Good Luck in your future endeavours.